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Letter or Email Response: 
I am writing to you regarding building on our green spaces including Jessel Green and Loughton and Debden. Myself and 
my family enjoy the green spaces that we are so lucky to have. My children are 11, 7 and 18months, we also have 3 
dogs. We regularly use the park and take our dogs out for a run – we also enjoy the yearly event that takes place on 
Jessel Green which really brings our community together. I cannot begin to imagine the negative impact of building on 
our green space will have, our schools are overflowing, doctors surgery is always full – how will this work? Car parking 
and traffic will be a nightmare. Please, please leave our beautiful green spaces for our children to enjoy and the 
generations to come.    
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